
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Resident,                            July 2021 
 

Llwyn Eirin – new homes on land adjacent to Tan Y Sgubor, Denbigh – Summer safety  

 

Safety is really important to us, and our contractor, Brenig Construction. They will do everything they 

can to make their works as safe as possible this summer. While construction sites can look fun and 

exciting places to play, they post serious risks and are not adventure playgrounds.  

 

For further safety arrangements, & to keep everyone safe, the site has been installed 

with a number of ‘Daleks’, which are remotely monitored cameras, these are motion 

sensitive. They will take images of anyone who activates them after the site has 

closed for the day.  

 

Whilst Brenig Construction take every reasonable precaution to ensure the site is 

secure and safe, we need your help! We’d like to ask your help in keeping children 

and young people in the local community safe over the summer around our 

construction site. 

 

Please could you help us make sure everyone stays safe by: 

 Reminding others of the need to keep out of construction sites. 

 Helping others think about dangers that exist on construction sites. 

 Reporting anyone you see playing on the construction site, climbing on equipment, fences etc. 

You can do this by calling 101. 

 Hazards and risks to be aware of include, but not exclusive to: 

o Scaffolding 

o Falls from heights 

o Plant and machinery 

o Excavations 

 

For up to date information about the project, please visit www.denbighshirehousing.co.uk/LlwynEirin 

or if you have any questions, contact the Brenig team on 01492 514934. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support for this project. 
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